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Follow up Congressional Inquiry

From: Office of Congressman Cliff Bentz (or02cb.districtservices@mail.house.gov)

To: dentkingoforegon@yahoo.com

Date: Tuesday, February 20, 2024 at 01:18 PM MST

 

February 20, 2024

Dear Ms. Cassity,

I am writing to follow up with you regarding my inquiry on your behalf with the US Department of Interior (DOI).

Although the DOI has not completed its review of your case, I will continue to work with the DOI to bring about a
resolution to this matter. When I receive additional information on your case, I will contact you.

Thank you for your continued patience. Should you have any questions or additional information please feel free to
contact me at my district office in Medford, Oregon. 

Sincerely,

Cliff Bentz
Member of Congress
 
14 N. Central Avenue, Suite 112
Medford, OR 97501

 

 

 

 

 
 


